
  

 

February 10, 2015 

Reply To: Albert M. Engel 
Direct Dial: 416.864.7602 
E-mail: aengel@foglers.com 
 

 
VIA EMAIL AND COURIER 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Attention:  Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2014-0295 – Request for Status Update 

We are counsel to Suncor.   

We are writing to request a status update with respect to EB-2014-0295. 

Suncor maintains its request that the Board expedite its hearing of this Application as 
originally requested in its Application, dated September 12, 2014 (Exhibit A, Tab 2, 
Schedule 1, Page 2 of 3) at paragraph 9. 

All of the timelines that were set out in the Board's Procedural Order No. 1, dated 
November 19, 2014 have been complied with.  Furthermore, on January 26, 2015, 
Suncor filed responses to all letters of comment received in this matter. 

Yours truly, 

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP 

 

Albert M. Engel 
 
 
cc: C. Brett, C. Scott, J. Hood, M. Kozak, Suncor 
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